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JDC/ ¥ : 16th January 1984

Dr C Ludlam

Department of Haematology
Royal Infirmary

EDINBURGH

Dear Christopher

Your letter of the 1llth January arrived as I was about to
write to you to convey my thanks for your continued support and
assistance,

The information contained in your letter is important and
I am bound, at the present time, 10 share your conclusions. The
absence of changes in the pulse/BP@temperature are a little mystifying
but may indicate that the problem could have been due to the unusual
sorbitol content of this particular batch.

It is our hope that by April 1984 we will have a {urther
batch of material for you: with further improvements on heat treatment
and low sorbitol content.

Again, sincere thanks for your help.

Best wishes for 1984,

Kindest regards.

Yours sincerely

John D Cash

cc Dr Boulton



